Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Joshua Graber <jgraber@Langan.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 11:23 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Gryfakis, Paul

Subject: City of Oakland Contact

Hi Keith,

It was good speaking with you today and thanks for your offer to email the City of Oakland on our behalf to get the wells
on Brook Street permitted. As discussed, these wells are key to our proposed remediation at the site and without them
the remediation may be delayed.

The contact person at the City is listed below.

Chris Bacina

Senior Engineering Tech
Ph:510.238.3759
cbacina@oaklandnet.com

Thanks again.

Joshua Graber, CHMM
Associate

Direct: 510.874.7086
Mobile: 415.254.8774
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Langan’s goal is to be SAFE (Stay Accident Free Everyday)

This message may contain confidential, proprietary, or privileged information. Confidentiality or privilege is
not intended to be waived or lost by erroneous transmission of this message. If you receive this message in
error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete this message from your system.
Disclosure, use, distribution, or copying of a message or any of its attachments by anyone other than the
intended recipient is strictly prohibited.



